
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th January 

National Emergency Services Museum 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As part of our topic, we are very excited to visit the National Emergency Services 

Museum and travel back in time to 1666 when a huge fire ravaged London. 

The children will learn how the Great Fire was extinguished and the legacy it holds. 

They will have the opportunity to handle real and replica objects, dress up as a soldier 

fighting the fire and try some of the methods they used. This experience will enhance 

the children’s knowledge and understanding of the Great Fire of London and 

participating in the trip will also allow the children to achieve their bronze cultural 

experience pledge.  

The date of the trip is Thursday 3rd February. Your child should arrive at the usual 

time for registration and will be dismissed at 3.05 from their classroom door. 

School has subsidised this visit, so the cost to you is £12.50 per child, which should 

be paid through your Parentpay account. As ever, payment is voluntary, but if enough 

contributions are not received, we will be unable to go ahead with the day. Please 

note you will also need to give permission via Parentpay for your child to take 

part in the day. 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, please email 

office@brinsworthwhitehill.org with their sandwich order. 

 

Many thanks for all your support 

Mrs Sharp and Miss Hibberd 

 

 

 

 

 


